
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Highland Park Project Review Committee (HPPRC) and the Department of 

Neighborhood Development (DND) invite you to a COMMUNITY CHARRETTE to review 

and comment on HPPRC’s and DND’s land use recommendations for city vacant land 

in Highland Park.   Please come join us!!!   

 

The HPPRC and DND have met many times, using community and city input, to define 

land use recommendations for positive outcomes such as new community open space, 

gardens, mixed income housing and other uses.   

 

At the charrette HPPRC and DND will have material detailing the city owned parcels 

and our joint recommendations with action timelines. There will also be a station for 

the Marcella and Highland Streets parcels that the HPPRC, DND and the Boston 

Planning and Development Agency have focused on at 2 recent community meetings.    

We will provide background, answer questions about the process and past meetings 

and have draft site design and development objectives available. 

 

There will be an opportunity to review and discuss the land use recommendations. We 

hope you can make the meeting! 

 

 

TIME: 1:00 PM to 4:00 PM 

DATE: March 18, 2017 

LOCATION: John A. Shelburne Community Center 

   2730 Washington Street, Roxbury 

 

 
If you have any questions, please contact: 

John Feuerbach, DND at 617.635-0353 or  john.feuerbach@boston.gov 
 

 

E+ Green Communities 

Bringing energy, environmentally, and social equity positive development to 

Boston’s neighborhoods 
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